Coming this summer!

Dates: June 13th - June 16th

The Safety Town program is a 4-day course coordinated by the
Lagrange Police Department. It is designed to teach a child safe
practices both at school and at home. The children are instructed on
when, where, and how to cross the street, also about school bus
safety, fire safety, and stranger danger.

All Kindergarten students entering Keystone Elementary School for
the 2023-2024 school year are encouraged to attend.

Cost per student is $15.00, which includes a Safety Town shirt.

Watch for more details closer to the registration date. For further
information, please contact Patrolman Dozier Hendershot at
Lagrange Police Department at 440-759-2043.



LaGrange Police Department
301 Liberty Street
LaGrange Ohio 44050
440-355-4469

Dear Parents,

The LaGrange Police Department is pleased to announce the 2023 Safety Town
program.

The program will be held 9:30am-11:30am June 13th thru 16th, 2023. Graduation
will be June 16th.

The Safety Town program is a 4-day course designed to teach a child safe
practices both at school and at home. The children are instructed on when, where
and how to cross the street, also about school bus safety, fire safety, and stranger
danger.

All kindergarten students entering Keystone Elementary for the 2023-2024 school
year are encouraged to attend.

Cost per student is $15.00, which includes a Safety Town shirt. The attached
registration form should be completed and returned to the LaGrange Police
Department before May 26, 2023.

We are looking forward to seeing you and your child this summer at Safety Town.
For further information, please contact Patrolman Dozier Hendershot at LaGrange
Police Department at 440-759-2043.

Dozier Hendershot 1|
Patrolman

School Resource Officer
Office (440) 355-5575

Cell {440) 759-2043

Police Dept: (440} 355-4469



LaGrange Police Department
301 Liberty Street
LaGrange Ohio 44050

SAFETY TOWN REGISTRATION
June 13™-16th, 2023

Child’s Full Name: Age:

Parent or Guardian’s Name:

Address: Phone:

Person to contact in case of emergency:

Phone:

Allergies:

Family Doctor:

Person(s) picking up child each day:

Please List All Persons! YOUR CHILD WILL NOT BE RELEASED TO ANYONE
WITHOUT A PICTURE ID!

All Classes will be held at the LaGrange Police Department.

Some activities are outside - please send your children with the proper clothes,
sun screen, etc.

Registration deadline is May 26, 2023
Child's T-Shirt Size S (6-8) M (10-12) LG (14-16)
Registration fee: $15.00

Make Checks payable to: LaGrange Police Dept.



